
 
From: G.Ted.Coene@Thrivent.com [mailto:G.Ted.Coene@Thrivent.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2009 1:09 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Proposed new rule on suitability.  

 
FINRA:   We do need more regulation, actually we would be better off with more honorable, principled people 
serving as financial advisors.  The regulation in effect now is so extensive in the number of forms we ask people to 
sign that they are meaningless.   To extend securities regulation to non-securities such as insurance and banking 
would in my opinion be a dis-service to the American People you are charged with protecting.  Let the insurance 
regulators handle that arena and the banking regulators that domain.  These business are different have different 
objectives, different motivations and different people and require different education and skill.   Legally trained 
people can't handle everything.  Review the Madoff scandal and ask what went wrong and if more regulation would 
have solved the problem.  To depersonalize them further would be a huge costly mistake even though the costs 
would be indirect..  I urge you to rethink and consult with knowledgable people at the working levels, not the top 
people who are removed from the action, yet think they really know what is going on.   
 
 
G Ted Coene, FIC, LUTCF  
Financial Associate  
Pacific Southwest Region  
CA Insurance ID No.: 0741210  
 
420 Camino de Encanto, Redondo Beach, CA 90277  
Office: 310-378-1201  
Fax: 310-373-2041  
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Email: g.ted.coene@thrivent.com

Registered representative for securities offered through Thrivent Investment Management Inc., 625 Fourth Ave. S., Minneapolis, MN 55415-1665, 800-
847-4836, a wholly owned subsidiary of Thrivent Financial for Lutherans. Member FINRA. Member SIPC.  

Thrivent Investment Management Inc. outgoing and incoming e-mail is electronically archived and recorded and is subject to review, monitoring and/or 
disclosure to someone other than the recipient.  

 
 
This message contains confidential information intended only for the above addressees and may contain information that is proprietary or legally 
privileged. If you received this message in error, please notify us and delete the original message. You must obtain permission from Thrivent Financial to 
use its logo on all materials. Failure to do so could result in legal action.  
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